









CEO: Mike Shorten, MA (Ed) NLE, BA (Hons)

DCEO: Stuart McGhee, BSc (Hons)

DCEO: Nick Conway, NLE, BA (Hons)

COO: Trish Abbott, JD, MA (Hons), BA (Hons)

Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates, PGDipSW, BA (Hons)

19 March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Catering Price Increase from 15 April 2024

We would like to advise from Monday 15 April 2024 there will be a slight increase on all products sold within your schools catering department. These increases will also affect main meals with a side which will increase to £1.95, and our meal deals which will increase to £2.35.

We are still incredibly competitive and are the cheapest in the area to provide a healthy, nutritious, sustainable lunch for all.

If your child qualifies for a free school meal, they will still be able to obtain a meal deal or use their allowance up to the value of £2.35 as they wish.

These changes will take place in all BHCET secondary schools.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

BHCET Catering Team